
Partnerships Advisory Board

The Partnerships Advisory Board (hereafter PAB) is established by the Board of
Copenhagen Pride as a space where expertise from the commercial and business
world can be consulted and where new ideas and initiatives from Copenhagen Pride
can be tested and discussed.

As the name suggests it is an advisory board and has no decision-making authority.
Members of the PAB are appointed by the Copenhagen Pride Board and are
supported by the Copenhagen Pride Secretariat.

Terms of Reference

1. The Partnerships Advisory Board (PAB) is established by the Board of
Copenhagen Pride to

a. Support the Copenhagen Pride board, secretariat and partnerships
team with the development of Partnerships

b. Provide advice and guidance on Partnerships strategy
c. Provide feedback on planned activities and proposals
d. Help identify future opportunities in the Partnerships area

2. A Chairperson will be appointed by the Board of Copenhagen Pride.
3. In addition to the Chairperson the PAB will have at least three and no more

than six members, each appointed by the Board of Copenhagen Pride.
4. There is no minimum or maximum term for membership of the PAB.
5. The PAB will meet at least three times each year. Copenhagen Pride’s Head

of Secretariat will attend to take minutes and the Partnerships Specialists and
Pride board members are also invited.

6. The business of PAB meetings is confidential within Copenhagen Pride and
members of the PAB. External reporting must be agreed with the Board of
Copenhagen Pride.

7. The Partnerships Framework document, supplied to all Partners throughout
the year, will be kept up to date with a list of PAB members.

8. The PAB is invited to submit written reports or proposals to the Board of
Copenhagen Pride at any time.

9. Participation in the PAB is on a voluntary basis and is unremunerated.
10.Withdrawal from the PAB is effected via written communication to the

Chairperson of Copenhagen Pride, with the Head of Secretariat in CC.
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